
 
 

 

May 13, 2021 
 
 
 

Washington DC PDC and Retail Operations Scheduled Power Outage – May 15, 2021 
 

The Washington (Curseen-Morris) PDC-NASS 200, located at 900 Brentwood Rd NE, Washington, DC  20018, has a 
scheduled power outage for maintenance on Saturday, May 15, 2021 beginning at 07:00 AM.  During this time, the 
facility will be closed and unable to accept any drop shipments but will resume normal operations and acceptance of 
drop shipments on Sunday, May 16, 2021 at 02:00 AM. 
 
All retail operations have been moved to the following alternate location.  
 

• National Capital Post Office 

              2 Massachusetts Ave. NE 

              Washington, DC 20002 

              Hours of operations: Saturday 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. 

 

PO Boxes will not be accessible during this time. 

 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   
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Please visit us on the USPS Industry Outreach website. 

Thank you for your support of the United States Postal Service.   
Industry Engagement & Outreach/USPS Marketing 
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475 L’Enfant Plaza, RM 4411 
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